
	
	

PALM	BEACH	NATIONAL	CIVIC	ASSOCIATION	
BOARD	MEETING	
APRIL	6,	2017	

	
	

A	brief	board	meeting	was	held	at	the	Palm	Beach	National	Clubhouse,	Starting	at	8:35am.	
	
Present:		Karen	Petrella,	President,	Deanna	Lessard,	Vice	President	and	Sally	Postmus,	Secretary.	
	
Karen	opened	by	thanking	the	board	members	present	for	coming.		She	informed	the	board	that	Tammy	
Smith	will	be	resigning	as	treasurer	for	the	2017/2018	year.			Karen	then	said	that	she	will	be	sending	an	email	
out	to	all	residents	about	the	upcoming	officer	elections	at	the	Annual	Meeting	in	May.		She	will	let	the	
residents	know	that	nominations	are	open	to	anyone	who	would	like	to	join	the	Board.		The	Annual	Meeting	is	
scheduled	for	May	18	at	the	Palm	Beach	National	Clubhouse.		
	
The	Board	discussed	the	upcoming	Easter	Egg	Hunt.			The	board	members	will	go	early	to	help	out	and	bring	
water,	donuts,	coffee.				
	
Sally	handed	out	a	spreadsheet	of	those	who	have	already	RSVP’d	for	the	Annual	BBQ.		The	BBQ	will	be	held	at	
the	Palm	Beach	National	Clubhouse	on	April	23rd,	2017	from	2-6pm.	
	
Aimee	Falvey	from	Palm	Beach	National	met	with	the	board	to	discuss	and	make	notes	for	Mike	D	regarding	
the	upcoming	BBQ.		Included	in	the	discussion	was	where	we	can	set	up	the	food,	Rays	smoker,	the	bounce	
house,	games	and	sign	up	table			Aimee	will	post	a	flyer	for	any	golfers	who	would	like	to	enjoy	the	BBQ.	Only	
golfers	who	RSVP	by	the	15th	of	April	will	be	able	to	eat	at	the	BBQ.		Golfers	will	be	charged	$10.00	per	adult.		
Karen	will	send	Aimee	a	copy	of	our	flyer.						Tony	Lopez,	Club	House	Manager,	offered	his	assistance	as	well	
and	was	very	helpful.			
	
The	Board	further	discussed	the	BBQ	regarding	supplies,	games,	toys	for	children.		Deanna	will	be	getting	
Bubbles	for	the	children	to	play	with.			Karen	will	be	going	to	the	storage	unit	to	see	what	we	already	have	for	
supplies.		Karen	will	be	sending	more	notices	regarding	the	BBQ.			She	will	inform	people	that	they	can	bring	
their	own	lawn	chairs	for	sitting	outside.		Karen	will	also	tell	any	resident	who	has	a	small	kiddy	pool	that	they	
are	welcome	to	bring	it	for	children	to	play	in.			
	
Meeting	ended	at	9:10	am	
	
Respectfully,	
Sally	Postmus,	Secretary	
	
	
	


